

Florida Amateur Driving Club 1800 SW 3<sup>rd</sup> Street Pompano Beach, FL 33069

February 24, 2014

Dear Dein Spriggs and Board Members,

I'm writing to offer my sincere thanks for your \$500.00 contribution to The Pet Project for Pets, Inc. This money will be used for pet food, pet supplies and pet vaccines for our clients. Just so you are aware, we are currently maintaining 1001 pets in Broward & Dade Counties for 869 clients.

The Pet Project exists to promote and preserve the human/animal bond. A companion animal's unconditional love imparts the gifts of healing and camaraderie for people living with a disabling or terminal illness. Offering companionship, diversion, love, and a reason to get up in the morning, companion animals also provide scientifically established health benefits.

Assisting with pet care and maintenance, The Pet Project empowers low income people living with a catastrophic or debilitating illness to care for and keep their companion animals.

Grassroots support is the underpinning of our organization. Your gift will make it possible for us to plan programs and services to meet the needs of our clients.

For your records, The Pet Project for Pets, Inc., is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization. All donations are used to provide pet food, pet supplies and pet vaccines to our clients. Our EIN is #37-1440098. For accounting purposes, no goods or services were exchanged for your contribution.

Again, thank you for your generosity.

Very truly yours,

Sue Martino

**Executive Director** 

The Pet Project for Pets, Inc.